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1. Did the Minister for Industries and Development write to Territory business people on 25 June 1993  announcing
that BAeA 'is coming to the Territory'; if so, why.

2. If the answer to question 1 is yes, were any of those letters sent to business people before arrangements with
BAeA were finalised; if so, how many.

3. How many of the letters were mailed by -

(a) the minister's office; and

(b) the Department of Industries and Development.




